From: Sarah Wrightsman [mailto:Director@seacoastwhc.org]
Sent: Thursday, September 19, 2019 2:54 PM

To: Audrey Cline; Michael Behrendt

Cc: external forward for cwelsh

Subject: RE: Bed and breakfasts

If it makes no difference to the state, then I'll concede, but | personally find it misleading. | have never
professionally heard short term rentals referred to generally as B and Bs, but that could be an occupational
hazard. If | were looking to rent on AirBnB (which | would never do), it would never occur to me to reference
the B and B section of the zoning ordinance, again, despite the BnB in AirBnB. | sent a quick note to Ben Frost,
Director of Public and Legal Affairs with NHHFA, to get his take and I'll forward his response.

Best,
Sarah

Sarah Wrightsman

Executive Director

Workforce Housing Coalition of the Greater Seacoast
57 Main Street

Raymond, NH 03077

603.842.5682



